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Rising waters close Highway 2A bridge in High River

High River... Motorists are advised that the bridge carrying Highway 2A (Centre Street) over
the Highwood River in the Town of High River is closed to all traffic except emergency vehicles
until further notice.

The Highwood River has risen to the bridge’s bottom girders so traffic is being directed away
from this area as a safety precaution. As alternate routes, motorists travelling south on
Highway 2 are advised to use the Highway 7 interchange at Aldersyde to Highway 2A to
access the north area of town and to travel south to the 12th Avenue entrance to access the
south side of High River.

A further advisory will be issued when the bridge reopens.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Trent Bancarz Joan Pletz
Communications Public Information Officer
Alberta Transportation Town of High River
780-427-0623 403-603-3456

To call toll free within Alberta dial 3’I0-0000..|_aWndra Calhoun

Public Information Officer
Town of High River
403-603-3456
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